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Its time to take a breath and reflect on the last month. We started off with our
open sea bass tournament which was another great success. Hats off and
congrats to the fishing committee for making each tournament better than the
last! Joe Jackson took first place with a 4.06, Kevin took second with a 3.43,
and Bill Blotney took third with a 2.35. Shawn Lalond the porgy Calcutta with a
3 fish combined weight of 4.20 Ibs. Congratulations to all the winners an thank
you all that came out and participated. It just keeps getting better!

Then we had the Interclub Tournament. As most of you know it was a very
tough day of fishing. Many of our teams put on a lot of miles and effort finding
the fish. Prior to the tournament here were no fish to be found so the pressure
was on right out of the gate. Thanks to Teddy and Vinnie locating some fish
our boats headed to the spot and made a great effort. Every boat we have,
fought to the finish but we came up a little short this year. We took second
place. It was q great effort and another tournament to be proud of. Our team
put us near the top spot late in the day. We just ran out of time.
Congratulations and thank you all that went out, gave your best effort and
again kept us in a position to be proud of. Congratulations to Valley Yacht
Club for their {irst-place win. They fished well and come out on top. We had a
chance to spend some time with members of their team. They are a great
group of fishermen and did a great job.

Then this past weekend was time to relax and spend some good fun quality
time together Our annual picnic was again a great timel The food was great,
the company was awesome, and it was a fantastic day of fun and relaxation
ALL thank Paul and Kathy for opening their home to us. it is always perfect
with the pool, the environment and the welcome that the club experiences.
Now on to theﬂfuture. We have our open bluefish tournament coming up. Also,
we are gearing up for our Joe Regan memorial blackfish tournament. This is
going to be a big one so plan on getting ready. Our annual meeting this month
is the 29th.Please make your best effort to attend as we must plan these
events and prepare for the future events coming up just around the corner.

As always thank you all that have participated in all our tournaments, events
and meetings. We need your feedback and input in everything we do! You are
what makes our club successfull

FISH ON! Jim























